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Fisher Phillips Partner Discusses the DOL’s Overtime Rule and its
Potential Impact on Automobile Dealerships

News

5.22.24


In an interview with CBT News, Tillman Coffey explains what automobile dealership employers

should know and do about the DOL’s new federal overtime rule.

To watch the segment visit CBT News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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